
Jonathan Mark 
Suite 500 East 
1301 K Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20005 
202.973.4217 phone 
202.973.4499 fax 

JonathanMark@dwt.com

February 5, 2022 

VIA EMAIL – audiofilings@fcc.gov

Federal Communications Commission 
Media Bureau, Audio Division 
45 L Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 

Re: KIMN(FM), Denver, CO (FID 59597) 
Request for Engineering STA 

Dear Audio Division:

On behalf of KSE Radio Ventures, LLC (“Licensee”), FRN 0024972499, we hereby 
submit a Request for Engineering STA for KIMN(FM), Denver, Colorado, FID 59597. 

This STA is needed to provide temporary operation on Chanel 262 with an ERP of 
15 kW so that RFR measurements may be taken to determine appropriate ERP levels to use for 
an auxiliary application.  See attached Engineering Statement. 

Licensee respectfully requests that the Commission grant this request. An Anti-Drug 
Abuse Act Certification is attached. 

Should you have any questions concerning this matter or require additional information, 
please contact the undersigned counsel. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Davis Wright Tremaine LLP
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Jonathan Mark 
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